

June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

## Oakes College Summer Open Evening - Wednesday 28th June 6.00 - 8.00pm

I hope that you and your family are well and that your child is enjoying Year 10.

We are delighted to invite you to our open evening at the Oakes College on 28th June. Our students cannot wait to show you around our buildings, share their experiences of their studies and what life is like as an Oakes student. Our teachers will also be present to answer questions on the courses on offer, to advise on good combinations and reassure regarding the application process.

Without doubt, visiting a centre in person is the very best way of experiencing the atmosphere and community of a sixth form. We are confident that you will come away from The Oakes with a clearer perspective of how we have created such a positive and successful college, tailored to the needs of individuals.

The events begin at 6.00pm on Wednesday 28th June with presentations about Oakes College and its provision. There is parking available on site and no prior booking is required.

We look forward to welcoming you to our Open Evening.

Yours sincerely

Rob Syposz Director of Oakes College







**Director of College:** Rob Syposz **Deputy Directors of College:** Emma Hayward Tom Watkins

Welfare & Safeguarding Lead: Helen Davis

Queen Edith's Way, Cambridge, CB1 8NN Tel: 01223 868327 Email: office@oakescc.org www.oakescc.org

